
Dear SIG 24 (Researcher Education and Careers) Members, 
 
We are writing to send a reminder that the SIG Co-Coordinator and Junior Coordinator 
election is in progress. You have until June 5th to vote, if you have not already done so.  
  
In order to vote, you need to log into the EARLI conference system 
(https://conference.earli.org/) and go to the 'SIG co-coordinator elections' in the right 
bottom corner of your menu (under the 'Polls' section). Once in the Poll, you can access 
candidates' information and goals by clicking to the white and blue arrow at the right of each 
name. Should you have any questions with the voting system, do not hesitate to contact us.  
 
We'd also like to remind you to sign up for the webinar on June 6th, 15.00-17.00 
CEST: https://www.eventbrite.com/e/earli-sig-24-researcher-education-and-careers-
summer-webinar-tickets-631842547067 
 
Please see below for the programme:  

15.00: Welcome 

15.10: Dr. James Burford: Pre-application Doctoral Communications: Exploring Institutional 
Gatekeeping in Doctoral Programme Admissions 

15.30: Dr. Patricia Alves et al.: The Interrupted Journey: Factors and processes related to 
withdrawal, re-enrolment and dropout from doctoral education 

15.50: Break 

16.00: Marina García Morante, et al.: In and out: PhD holders' motivation and experiences 
about hybrid careers  

16.20: Dr. Irina Lokhtina, et al.: Late career transition experiences of academics through the 
lens of identity 

16.40: Closing  

Please feel free to share with your networks as well! 
 
Best wishes, 
Erika, Inge, Søren, and Kelsey 
  

 


